
 
 

 April 22, 2024 
  

Court to Launch Significant Hardware Upgrade in May 

Santa Ana, CA – The Orange County Superior Court will perform a significant hardware upgrade 
on Friday, May 17, 2024, beginning at 6:00 p.m. and continuing through Sunday, May 19, 2024, 
to ensure the continued performance, reliability, and security of our computer and information 
technology systems.  

During this time, network and online services will not be available.  Network and online services 
will be available again beginning on Sunday, May 19, 2024, after 8:00 p.m. 
 
We request you share this information with others in your organization that may be impacted 
and that you mark your calendars and plan accordingly.  
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
understanding.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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